

VOTING DAY ON MARCH 8, 2022 at WINNACUNNET HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA

Dear Marston Families,

We hope our students and their families had a joyful and relaxing winter vacation! As we welcome students back to school, we are anticipating many exciting learning opportunities and special events to come. As you may know, the Hampton School Board and the Governor's Office have directed that masks are no longer required in school. This means that each family must make a choice based on what is in the best interest of your children and your individual family dynamic. Please know that since we are still in the "red zone" our other mitigating safety factors will still be in place. These include: general social distancing of 3-feet, social distancing of 6-feet while eating, frequent handwashing, deep cleaning, cohorting students, etc. With that said, please remember that all students are required by federal mandates to wear a mask on the bus ride to and home from school.

Finally, please consider having a conversation with your child regarding your expectations about mask wearing, for them personally and for their classmates. In the recommended stage, mask wearing is a personal choice made by families. It is important that our students understand how to comply and respect their own family's decision, and the decisions made by their classmates' families.

For your future planning purposes March 8 is voting day for town elections. Winnacunnet High School Cafeteria is the official polling site for Hampton. Students WILL be in school on Voting Day. If you would like more information regarding the Hampton School District's proposed budget and warrant articles, they will be posted in the local newspapers and on the SAU 90 Website.

We would like to remind you that the Report Card window for the second trimester will be opened on Monday, March 21 for all students. We will hold our Spring Parent Teacher Conferences virtually on Wednesday, March 23. Additional information will be sent out by your child's classroom teacher during the month of March. If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's progress at any time during the school year, please feel free to contact your child's teacher to set up a conference. We, at Marston School, are committed to a strong parent-school partnership in order to best meet the needs of each of our students.

Additional school, academic, and educational resources can always be found on our school web site at http://www.sau90.org/adeline-c-marston-school. Please call 603-926-8708, if you have any questions or concerns. It's hard to believe, but transition planning for the 2022-2023 school year has already begun. We are working with Centre School and Hampton Academy to ensure that our students transition into new schools as seamlessly as possible. We also spend tremendous time working toward creating well-balanced classrooms here at Marston. If you would like to provide input on your child's upcoming placement, please submit your comments to Mr. Saddler by Friday, April 22.

Sincerely.

Mr. Nathan Saddler, Principal

Mrs. Kathleen Hoppa, Assistant Principal

Book Fair

UPCOMING EVENTS

Feb 28 - Mar 4: March 8: March 11:

Winter Vacation Hampton Voting Day, WHS

Trimester 2 Ends Warm Spirit Day – All About Animals

School Wide Morning Meeting, 10:00\ School Board Meeting, HA, 6:00

March 18: March 21:

Mar 21 – Mar 25:

March 22:

PTA Meeting, HA, 7:00 Early Release, 12:00

T2 Report Cards Issued

Warm Spirit Day - 80's Day

Parent/Teacher Conferences 12:30-6:30 Warm Spirit Day - Mismatch & Crazy Hair

March 15: March 17:

Warm Spirit Day – Jeans & Greens

March 25:

March 23: